
 

 
 

I am thrilled to say the LORD has answered our prayers!!! 

SOUTH AFRICAN VISA 
APPROVED 

 

May 1st, I arrived in Chicago and then visited the South African Embassy and turned in my paper 
work. Within 5 minutes, 3 of my documents had been denied. Of course, my initial thought was. "What 

now?" After a little running around, scrambling to get me documents before the office closed at 12:30pm, 
I had come to the conclusion that it was NOT going to happen. Finally, I resigned to the fact (I know I 

should have done it sooner) that it was TOTALLY in God's hands. I went back to the office and told them 
that I did not have all of the paperwork and I was scheduled for a train that evening. She informed me 

that I could email her the remaining documents. THANK YOU LORD! 

After only 8 days the Lord had again answered prayer and my visa was approved for 3 years.   

Thank you all again for continued prayers and support.  
In Christ,  

Hannah Bennett  
Missionary to South Africa 

 

THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR PRAYERS 
PRAISE...Visa approval 

PRAISE...New supporter, current support--83% 
PRAISE...Housing secured for 6 months 

PRAISE..Outfit & Passage provided, all except approx $1000 
 

PRAYER...Commissioning service May 19, 11:00am 
PRAYER...Leaving for South Africa May 31st--safe travel, goodbyes, adjustment to life on the 

field 
PRAYER...increased support level and remaining $1000 of outfit & passage 


